
From: Joan Morena [mailto:Powderhounds02@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 11:44 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to northern pass 
 
Joan Morena 
276 rollins rd 
Newbury, NH 03255 
 
December 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
This project in neither green or clean. It is intrusive and will ruin our scenic landscape and intrude upon 
our habitats. Why is it always about big money! There are so few places preserved anymore to escape to 
for beauty, stillness and peace and now you want a giant transmission line in it! What a sad sad world of 
$$ driven people we have become...a BIG NO to this! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joan Morena and fsmily 
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